Feb. 1Z. 1994

Dear Karen;

We hope your winter is going good. The last
couple of weeks have been r=al cold here and we have been
burning a lot of wood. When we talk to people in the store
they say that the summer should be hot because the winter
has been so cold. Lets hope their right. When summer is
mentioned we think of our etaff and wonder how they are
getting along in school and their other activities.

Botk Jim and [ hcoe you will be coming back to the
store this summer and beinc part of cur team. [T for some
reason you won’t be back would you please let us kriow so
that we are able to arrange other staff.

Say HI! to your Mom and Dad for us. Hope to see

you this summer.

Sircerely,

Jim and Gail.



